
 
 

 
 

Feb. 5, 2018 
 
 

NORTH DISTRICT DELINQUENCY COURTROOMS TO 
RELOCATE TO MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH  

ANTELOPE VALLEY COURTHOUSE 
 

On Feb. 20, 2018, all North District juvenile delinquency operations will relocate to the 
Michael D. Antonovich Antelope Valley Courthouse.  
 
Currently, juvenile delinquency operations for the North District are located at two 
separate facilities—Department 285 is located at the Alfred J. McCourtney Juvenile 
Justice Center Courthouse and Department 286 is located at the Sylmar Juvenile 
Courthouse.  
 
Effective Feb. 20, 2018, both departments will relocate to the 2nd floor of the 
Antonovich Courthouse, located at 42011 Fourth St. West, Lancaster, 93534. 
Department 285 will become Department A09 and Department 286 will become 
Department A08. The judicial officers currently assigned to these departments will 
relocate to the Antonovich Courthouse as will all North District juvenile delinquency 
clerk’s office operations. 
 
The following phone numbers have been designated for Antonovich Courthouse  
courtrooms: 
 

• Department A08: (661) 483-5508 
• Department A09: (661) 483-5509 
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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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